
From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 

Friday, October 9, 2015 

  It was another fantastic week in second 
grade!  Students began learning about subtraction 
strategies and also completed their life timelines.  
Please make sure that you have signed up for 
Parent Conferences via the online sign up feature.  
Conferences will be held on Friday , October 16 and 
it is very important that I meet with each of you 
to discuss your children’s progress.   

 Also, please note that there will be no school 
this Monday, October 12 due to Teacher In-Service.  
Due to the short week, I will not be sending home 
spelling words or assigning a ConnectEd activity.  
Instead, students will receive a spelling worksheet 
that will be due on Thursday.     

 I hope that everyone enjoys a lovely weekend 
and I look forward to seeing you all at conferences 
next week!  J 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 
 

*No School-
Columbus Day 

October 12 
 

*No School-
Conferences 
October 16 

 
*First 

Reconciliation 
Parent Meeting 
October 27 at 

7:00 p.m. 
  
 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Language Arts:  Readers Theater Activity 

Math:  What are strategies for subtraction?  Topic 3 test. 

Writing:  How do you write a narrative story? 

Science: What is the life cycle of the butterfly? 

Religion:  Preparation for class Mass 

 


